
When:  Monday, December 3rd at 7:00 p.m.
Where:  Oak Park Community Center, 1000 North Kanan Road, 

Oak Park, CA

A Notice of Preparation (NOP) of a Draft Environmental Impact Report (EIR) 
was recently released to solicit comments as to the scope and content of an 
EIR to be prepared in support of the proposed project.  The EIR will address 
potentially significant environmental impacts of the project and specify 
mitigation measures designed to minimize any identified effects.  An Initial 
Study including a project description, location, and probable environmental 
effects is available on-line at www.calleguas.com/CMWD-LVProjNOP-IS.pdf.  

At the community meeting, agency staff will provide an overview of the 
project including project objectives, pipeline alignment alternatives, pump 
station siting considerations, and environmental issue areas to be addressed 
in the EIR.  The meeting will be streamed on Facebook Live and will be 
available for later viewing on Calleguas’ Facebook page.

For further information on the project or the community meeting,
please call 805-579-7128 or email info@calleguas.com

The proposed project includes installation of a 30” diameter potable water 
supply pipeline primarily along Lindero Canyon Road from Thousand Oaks 
Boulevard to the intersection of Kanan Road and Falling Star Avenue.  A new 
underground pump station and pressure reducing station is also proposed to 
be constructed under the project on public land adjacent to Lindero Canyon 
Road to facilitate the flow of water to and from Calleguas and Las Virgenes.  In 
addition, the project will include installation of small diameter (4” to 6”) 
pipeline related to Las Virgenes’ recycled water system.  The primary 
objective of the project is to provide greater water reliability for the Oak Park, 
North Ranch, Westlake Village, and Agoura Hills communities and surrounding 
areas through a system interconnection between the region’s primary water 
suppliers.


